
As housing providers, we oppose LC-18 because we are also mortgage holders.  Bailouts being 

given to corporations while real (unemployed) people are being required to pay their mortgages is 

unacceptable.  Paying them with 20% less will be 20% more impossible.  

 

Julie Rossberg 
Multnomah County   

  

 


